
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Brussels, 26th February 2016 

RE: Ana Maria Kozlovac 

 

To whom it may concern, 

I write to confirm that during the period December 2015-January 2016, Ana Maria Kozlovac has 

translated from English into Croatian in the area of European and interregional cooperation. 

Ana Maria provided a document of high linguistic quality with consistent terminology within the 

agreed timeframes. 

Please don’t hesitate to contact me should you require further information. 

Yours faithfully, 

 

Chiara Damiano 
Project Coordinator 
+32 2431 0525 
chiara.damiano@oncallinterpreters.com  
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